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From: R SHERWOOD 
Sent: 12 December 2022 14:37
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Draft Local Plan Consultation - Chardstock

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Sir 
I would like to comment on the above and object to any major new housing development in Chardstock 
village without any improvement to the main access road into the village. This is a single carriage road with 
no proper passing places which after the last major housing development in the 1980's and now a new 
school being built is completely inadequate for the volume of traffic at "rush time" in the mornings and 
afternoon. In over 20 years of living various villages I have never had to plan my day around being able to 
exit or access where I live because of the difficulties with traffic along a single carriage lane! To make 
matters worse the hedges along part of the lane still haven't been fully trimmed back. 
R Sherwood 


